
Welcome 

Good News 

Attendance 

Upcoming Events 
Teacher Training Day—Monday 8th January 

On Monday 8th January, the school will be closed to students as there is a teacher training day. We look forward to welcoming 

students back to school on Tuesday 9th January. 

Social Media 

Ormiston Sandwell Community Academy @OSCATweets 

Don’t forget to follow us on social media, where 

you can find any news on school activities as well 

as updates about recent events.  

High attendance is vital to ensure that students reach their maximum potential while at school. Having a 

couple of days off here and there may not seem like it will have much of an impact, but by having just 6-10 

days off a year, it can drop the chances of achieving those higher grades by 10%. This equates to over 50 

hours of learning lost per year. Congratulations to Year 9 who achieved the highest attendance last week! 
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Christmas Jumper Day 

Welcome to the final newsletter of 2023. What a fantastic start to this school year! Although it has been a long 15 weeks, there has 

been so much positivity that has come from this term. To name a few highlights: we have opened our canteen extension so that 

students have a space to sit and eat their hot meals, we have launched our fundraising project and held events to begin our mission 

to get OSCA a new pitch, and our Ofsted inspection, which we are so proud of.  As 2023 comes to an end, we would like to wish you 

all a restful winter break and we look forward to welcoming students back on Tuesday 9th January.  

1st  Year 9 

2nd  Year 8 

3rd Year 7 

Starting on the 18th December, we opened 

the doors to our Christmas Gift Shop. At 

lunchtimes, students were able to come along 

and buy gifts for their loved ones for just £2 

per item. It has been great to see the event so 

popular, and we are excited to see how much 

was raised. For this, we relied on staff 

donations, so we would like to say thank you 

to all that donated to help make this possible.  

Christmas Gift Shop 

On Wednesday 20th December, we held our Christmas Jumper Day to raise 

money for local charities and our brand new 3g pitch project. Staff and 

students had the opportunity to wear a Christmas jumper in exchange for a 

£1 donation. It was great to see so many getting involved, and it really helped 

us to get in the Christmas spirit! Overall, we raised a total of £167 which will 

be evenly split between local charities and our fundraising project. We are so 

thankful to everyone who got involved and donated.  




